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Thinking of You
Are you wondering how to send birthday wishes while 
your student is away at school?  Does your student 
have a cold and could use a little extra TLC?  Or, do 
you just want to send a message of I love you and I’m 
thinking about you? 

Well, our on campus food service provider, Bon 
Appetit, has a quick and easy answer for you!  Their “Thinking of You” service 
is just what you need.  Send a care package and make your student’s day!   

Career Corner
Career Services works with your students in 
various ways to help them identify, practice, 
and achieve their career planning goals.  

Our professional staff provides express 
advising appointments daily which are 
fifteen-minute appointments designed to 
help students solve a wide array of 
problems they may face when thinking 
about a career choice such as; “Does my 
major fit with my personality and my long-term career goals?”, or “In which 
type of work setting will I be most successful based on my skills and 
strengths?”, or “This resume still doesn’t look right.  Can you take a look at it 
and help me organize it better?” 

We also meet with students in thirty-minute career advising appointments to 
help them develop structured plans for pursuing their careers.  This gives us 
the chance to develop further connections with your students so we can best 
meet their individual career planning needs.  We host four major career fairs 
each year and also provide students exclusive access to Seattle University’s 
online job and internship database, The Redhawk Network.  Our office 
provides multiple resources for students such as trainings, workshops, and 
employer engagement opportunities.  Please encourage your student to visit 
our office soon.

To unsubscribe from this newsletter, please send an email with “unsubscribe” in the subject line to: parents@seattleu.edu

Seattle’s grey winter weather gets many students thinking about spring break 
very early in the quarter.  For many Seattle U. students, spring break is not 
about beaches and sunshine.  Alterative Spring Break Service Projects are 
common for our students.  Campus Ministry and the Center for Service and 
Community Engagement sponsor a number of spring break opportunities.  

Students will spend time in Appalachia, Belize, New 
Orleans, Eastern Washington, Mexico and the local 
Seattle area serving communities and learning about 
issues affecting the local areas.  Many of these trips 
have application processes the spring before.  
Encourage your student to think about a service trip as part of their Seattle U 
experience.   See the department websites for more information.   

Looking Ahead
Campus Calendar Link
MLK Jr. Day: No classes- January 21st
Presidents Day: No Classes- February 18th
Spring Quarter Tuition Due: March 20th
Spring Break: March 24th - March 31st
Baccalaureate : Saturday, June 15th
Commencement: Sunday, June 16th

Come cheer on our men’s basketball team as they play Utah State on 
Saturday, February 2, 2013 at the Key Arena at Seattle Center.Tickets to the 
event are $10 each. Tickets may be purchased online by visiting this link. 
Please make sure to include the Special Offer Code: FamilyHoops where 
indicated.

Please note that students receive free tickets 
from the university and will be seated in a 
student section. You may wish to purchase a 
ticket for your student if you would like him/her 
to sit with you at the game.

This game also marks the return of a Homecoming tradition to Seattle U.  
Join alums and university friends for a pre-game rally at “Club Live” in the 
Key Arena.  See details below.      
                                                           
Homecoming Pre-game Rally 
5:30 - 7 p.m. in Club Live at Key Arena at Seattle Center
Seattle U vs. Utah state - Tip off is at 7 p.m.   

Complimentary snacks. Beer and wine are available for purchase.                                                                                                                                                                 
All rallies will feature prizes, programs and a chance to show your Redhawk 
pride!
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2013 Wellness Challenge
The annual Anne Carragher Wellness Challenge 
kicks off January 21, 2013.  This six week team 
challenge is designed to empower healthy 
decisions on campus by awarding points to 
students for anything from brushing their teeth to a 
vigorous workout, from pondering the meaning of 
life to eating all their veggies.  This tradition builds 

camaraderie and a bit of friendly competition between students, staff and 
faculty from across campus. 

As a community committed to the whole person we take this as an 
opportunity to really live into that aspect of our mission especially as we 
move full speed ahead into winter quarter. For more information about 
the challenge please click here or call Ryan Hamachek, Director of 
Wellness and Health Promotion at 206-296-2593.

Spring Break Service Trips

 


